
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

3rd March 2014 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Raising Attainment  
 
I am writing to inform you that your child has been identified for additional Maths booster classes/support. 
Following the most recent mock attainment tests and other teacher assessments we are concerned that 
your child has failed to make the progress we would expect at this stage.  
 
A programme has been devised to support your child and they will be withdrawn from their French lessons 
every Wednesday period 1 for targeted Maths intervention. 
 
We believe with the intensive support we have devised, your child will gain maximum opportunities for 
success. If you would like to discuss any aspect of this letter, please do not hesitate to myself or Mrs Toma 
(SENCO). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mr Thomas Gunning 
Head of Learning year 8 & 9      

 


